
 

 

 

 

  

 

16th November 2023 

Pyjama Mufti Day 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

At Montem Academy, we are committed to providing a curriculum, which is broad and balanced, and 

provides our pupils with opportunities to gain essential knowledge and understanding that will enable 

them to flourish and reach their full potential academically, physically and artistically.  

We strongly believe that learning takes place within the school and beyond.  As a result, we are excited 

to announce that we will be having a ‘Pyjama Mufti Day,’ to raise money for our new state of the art 

Visual and Hearing Impaired Centre of Excellence and our Art and Digital Media Centre of Excellence.   

INFORMATION 

Year Group Whole School 

Day of the week  Friday 8th November 

Duration Whole Day 

Cost £1 Per Person (Payable via ParentPay from the 20th November) 

 

Important Information –  

All children must wear appropriate clothing. Please no high heels or strappy shoes, for safety reasons.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Ms Probert 

 

 

 

 


